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Sir,

No. B. tg0?l I LOI | 2O2O-DMR/Pt.ry
GOVERNMENT OF MIZORAM

DISASTER MANAGEMENT & REHABILITATION DEPARTMENT
tr**

Dqted Aizawl, the 4tn Mog, 2O2O

The A11 Head of Departments,
Government of Mizoram.

Instruction to all Head of Department not to call their
District officers to Headquarters during lockdown period.

No. CS/MIZ I DC I 2020 dated 25.04.2o2o.

I am directed to inform you that vide the letter under
reference, the Chief Secretary has instructed ail Deputy Commissioners
and District Superintendents of Police not to leave their districts during
the lockdown period..

Pursuant to the above, I am directed to inform you to refrain
from calling district level officers to headquarters except due to
exceptional circumstances. Online mode of holding
meetipgs/consultations during the lockdown period may be utilized
instead, as reiterated in the lockdown guidelines at clause H. 5
conveyed vide this Department's Order No. B. 1302L I IOI I 2O2O-
DMR/PI.III dated O2.O5.2O20.

Yours faithfully,

Under Secretary to the Govt. of Mizoram

-4,

p^ Disaster Management & Rehabilitation Department


